
Weekly NeWs 
March 1, 2024 

 SpeƲing– Our next test will be 0n March 
8th on lists 45/46. You can find our 
spelling lists on Spelling City here. 

  
 
 
Maƴ–  We will start learning about 

measurement in Chapter 11.  Please 
ensure your student is practicing their 
math facts daily.  

 
 
 

Writing-We are preparing for CMAS by 
building our confidence to summarize 
paragraphs independently.  

 
 
 

Literature– We are discussing honesty/
dishonesty in The Lion, the Witch, 
and the Wardrobe.  

 
 
Recitation –Dream Variations  
               Due  week of 3/18 

(A recitation schedule for the year has been 
posted on the 3rd grade website.) 

 
 
 

History– Can your student sing the 
Spanish Explorers song for you?   

In our curriculum:  

Here’s what’s happening: Important dates  

MARCH 10 
Daylight Savings 
 

MARCH 22 
Assembly 

 
MARCH 22 

Virtual Field Trip to  
Historic Jamestown 

 
MARCH 25-29 

NO SCHOOL 
Spring Break 
 

APRIL 4 
10am/2pm- 1st-3rd  
grade Spring Concert  
 

APRIL 8-10 
CMAS Testing 
8:30-10:15 ELA 
1:30-2:20 Math 
 

APRIL 12 
Progress Reports  
sent home 
 
 

Parents, please take a 
moment to review the 
uniform policy with 
your third grader. 
We are having many 

violations of the policy 
with regard to socks 
and belts. You can 

find the uniform policy 
in the front of the stu-

dent binder or by 
clicking this link. 

 
 Visit our ƴird grade website for more!  

 

IMPORTANT NOTE 
Parents, please have a conversa-
tion with your child about NOT 
flushing anything other than TP 
down our toilets. Our plumbing 

cannot handle flushable wipes, pa-
per towels, feminine products, etc.  

 

Snack reminder:  
Students should bring quick, healthy 

snacks to school each day. This 
snack should be something that can 
fuel their minds as they work hard in 

class. Candy is not considered a 
snack and should not be brought to 

school.  

 

CMAS coming soon! 
     Third graders will have 

three days of standardized 
testing beginning April 8.  

Please make every effort to 
have your child at school 
on time and keep testing 

dates free of appointments 
and vacations. Thank you for 

your consideration regard-
ing these dates and times.    

If you have any concerns, please contact 
Ms. Wilkewitz at wilkewi@asd20.org 

 

 

 

 

March Character Trait 
Kindness 


